# **Brittnee's Classroom Newsletter**

The state of the s

Oct. 24-27

# **Upcoming Events:**

Oct. 27- October book orders due

## **Reminders:**

- -Please check your child's take home folder often for important information sent home from school
- -Please pack an extra change of clothing to keep in your child's backpack

#### Our fun-filled week:

#### **Monday: Scissor Practice**

During small group, the children will practice using scissors to cut paper.

## **Tuesday: Mat Man/ Self-Portraits**

During small group, the children will build Mat Man as a group. They will then draw their self-portrait.

#### **Wednesday: Sensory Bins**

During small group, the children will be introduced to their personal sensory bins. These sensory bins will be used during arrival time.

#### **Thursday: Rhythm Scarves**

During small group, the children will dance to music while holding a rhythm scarf.



Please feel free to call me at 227-3010 or email me at <a href="mailto:brittneea@dickinsoncap.org">brittneea@dickinsoncap.org</a> with any questions or concerns you may have.